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To the much rejoicing of the student body, Saturday ice cream
sundaes returned to Burton Dining Hall on the 27th.
The BSA hosted a virtual ice cream social on the 28th. Students
received their ice cream from Sayles and then joined the group on
Zoom.
First-Years who missed a pre-health information session had a last
chance to attend this week on the 29th. Pre-health advisor Pam
Middleton gave great advice about how to start pursuing a career in
healthcare.
On the 29th Carleton’s 2020-2021 Start-Up Fellowship Competition
began. Teams of 2-3 students heard from past competitors and
learned about the event to win $10,000 for their ventures at this
informational meeting.
Opportunities to volunteer in the Arb continued with a volunteer
event on the 30th. Participants capped off their September by
gathering prairie seeds for future planting.
Sophomorphosis began this week on the 30th! This two-week long
event for Sophomores is a collection of informative sessions held
by many different departments on campus. This week students
could learn about career planning, student fellowships, and their
upcoming writing portfolios.


